Rochester Hills City Council,

This letter is to readdress statements I made at the September 2008 council meeting. I stated that historical designation of the Frank Farm would be a hindrance to family regarding future plans or sale.

As true as I still believe this statement is, I accept Rochester Hill's desire to retain what small part of history the property holds.

While the continuous residing generations is coming to an end would the city consider: purchase/develop/manage this historical farm property an idea of a working educational land stewardship venture between city and family.

Food for though and future generations,

Anita G. Holtz